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Look for us on Facebook

Upcoming meeting
Our next dinner meeting will be March 28 at the Centerville Senior Center.  Our evening begins 
with dinner at 6:30 p.m.  A slate of officers for next year will be presented by the Nominations 
committee.

March 14 meeting
What  happened  to  Governor's  Night?   Members  were  disappointed  as  they  had 
expected to hear from District Governor John Brown at the Lions Club meeting Monday 
evening, March 14.  Program chair Tim McConaha said it had been planned back in  
August when the new season began.  

Lion Jim Howell reported that the Hope House needs supplies.  A collection of over one-
hundred dollars was taken up for the organization.  And members were asked to bring 
toilet tissue and/or laundry soap for the group to the next meeting, March 28.

Lion president Pam Tidrow reported the Leo Club at the high school is looking for a 
project this year. 

The Awards Committee met following the meeting 
and discussed the upcoming banquet.  It is set for 
April   25 at the high school cafetorium.  Awards 
Committee  members  are  Lions  Jim  Resh,  Phil 
Stevenson and Dennis Stephen.

An  invitation  for  previous  recipients  has  already 
been sent.

Ask a friend to attend a meeting with you!  
Ask one!  They just might attend! 

 Future meetings and events
April 11 – Election of Officers

April 25 – Community Awards Banquet
May 9 – Regular meeting;  May 23 – Fish Fry prep meet

May 31 – Special Pre Fish Fry meeting
June 3 & 4 – Fish Fry

June 13 – Installation of Officers;  June 27 – Family Picnic
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